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November 7, 1964 
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Miss Mary Sue Gellatly 
P.O. Box 5^7 
Shaw, Miss. 

Dear Mary Sue: 

. 

1 

Sorry not to have reported on this sooner. When I got your 
note that you had not received the $50 otx, I was really sur­
prised , because I had had the thing approved and turned over 
the check much sooner. I reminded Vallta, though, and after 
some static, we got the thing reapproved, and it was supposed 
to have been delivered by Dennis* Flannigan. If that has not 
happened, please let me. know, or Andy Rust, and somebody will 
go to work on the matter again. I sincerely hope that you 
have the money and the damn thing is over with. Thanks for 
your patience. Have you heard anything more about the lady 
from WILPF, and the play? 

Yours truly, 

• 

Lois 
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